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The Roadbook Racing Organization’s flagship event, scheduled for 24, 25, 26 
and 27 September, remains well-confirmed while awaiting the evolution of 
Belgian government decisions. And as good news never comes alone, the 
Spa Hat-Trick will also be held on October 10th and 11th. 

Without the current health crisis, the whole Roadbook team would have been in full 
rush to welcome you to the Spa Summer Classic this weekend. 

« While we were forced to cancel our first scheduled event at the Spa Open Pitlane, 
we preferred to anticipate the postponement of the next edition of the Spa Summer 
Classic to 2021. Current events would not have allowed us to organise the event in 
any case, » commented the organizer. 

Based on the RACB charter, which is of course based on that of the FIA, Roadbook 
follows the evolution on a daily basis in order to adapt the Spa Six Hours which are 
still maintaining their original date of September 24th to 27th, 2020. Although some 
adjustments will certainly be necessary, the old mechanics and their drivers should be 
able to roar with pleasure on the most beautiful circuit in the world. 

« We're going to focus on the track and we'll have a lot less outside activities. Under 
the current conditions, the question of the public is still an unknown, but we are 
confident that we will be able to bring the fans together in small groups. As for the 
show on the track, it will still be as intense during the tests and races but also before 
as the track activities of the Belgian Federation of Ancient Vehicles are still on the 
programme » continues Vincent Collard. 

Regularly, we will not fail to present you the series present on the track. 
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And in the meantime, the Hat-Trick Spa will open its doors two weeks later. Here too, 
a great international line-up is announced with series such as the Maxx Formula, 
Historic Formula 2, Tourenwagen Legenden, Historic Monoposto Racing and Sports 
2000. Without forgetting a 60-minute race for Tourism and GT from the 60s to the 
80s. 

Finally, the CRAC Belgium group will also be there with their spectacular single-
seaters and prototypes. 

Contrary to the Spa Six Hours, the entrance will be free and we hope to see the 
spectators there according to the evolution of the envisaged standards. 

Despite the delicate period we are going through, optimism is therefore very much in 
order and Roadbook Organisation can also confirm the 2021 editions of the Spa Open 
Pitlane and Spa Summer Classic. 

Whether the usual promoters are reassured, the Spa-Francorchamps circuit and 
many other Belgian players are certainly ready for a new and historic season. 
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